

THE AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS

(FOUNDED AS THE HARVEY CUSHING SOCIETY IN 1931) 22 SOUTH WASHINGTON STREET, SUITE 100, PARK RIDGE, ILLINOIS 60068 (312) 692-9500

TO:

Stewart B. Dunsker, M.D.

DATE: February 13, 1987

FROM:

Janice L. &

Secretary to

Me Executive Director

SUBJECT: PROGRAM DIRECTORS LIST & JOINT SECTION ON SPINAL DISORDERS

MAILING

As per Mr. Hauber's request, I have enclosed a photocopy of the American Board of Neurological Surgery Neurosurgical Training Programs and Program Directors. Also, please find enclosed copies of the Joint Section on Spinal Disorders mailing that went out in today's mail.

/jc